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What have we been learning? 

We had the most fantastic time at Bristol Aquarium on Monday. The children all 

demonstrated excellent behaviour and asked some excellent questions to our tour 

guide, Tom. We saw so many different under the water sea creatures and a 

highlight for us all was getting to feed the vegetarian piranhas.  

                

              

We then wrote some amazing recounts back at school using time connectives, and 

the quality of the writing just goes to show how much all of the children enjoyed the 

trip and how much they all learned.         

 

Next Term 

Don’t forget on Monday 4th November, we will be 

having our pirate day to raise money for the RNLI. 

Your child can come to school dressed as a pirate 

Important Dates for Jet Class.  

Homework 

The children all have some matheltics set 

alongside some books on bug club. In their 
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with a £1 donation and we will have a whole day 

of pirating fun ahead.  

 

We will be moving onto look at our 3rd Julia 

Donaldson book, The Troll. 

 

. 

 

 

 

purple home learning book, is a challenge to 

research and find out about a sea creature of 

their choice, to use in our writing next term. 

Open afternoons 

Tuesday 12 November @ 3.00pm  

Thursday 14 November @3.00pm  

(Please come in through the main entrance.)  

 

 

 


